
From:LHOOPER@sa18.org
To:volusiaexposed
Cc:Phil ARCHER <PARCHER@sa18.org>

Subject:Re: Your current position - regarding suspected child abuse
Date:Fri, 05 Feb 2016 15:32:25 -0500

To whom it may concern:

Mr. Archer asked me to respond to your question for him. He said that he "Absolutely!" 
supports reporting suspected child abuse and stresses the importance of truthfulness in every
detail. Thank you for your interest in this important subject.

Lynne

>>> "VolusiaExposed.Com" <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 2/4/2016 12:12 PM >>>
Phil Archer
State Attorney
Florida - 18th Circuit 

Mr. Archer:

VolusiaExposed is currently preparing our next article regarding the
criminal prosecution of Dana DeLaney Loyd. (05-2015-CF-039871-AXXX-XX)

VolusiaExposed intends to incorporate the attached 2014 article from the
Children's Advocacy Center of Brevard (CACB) - in which you are pictured
holding a banner which states - "If You Suspect Child Abuse Call
1-800-96-ABUSE" (see page five of the below linked CACB publication -
also see attached screen shot)
http://www.cacbrevard.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/12/AR-2013-2014-Final.pdf

Do you still hold the position that individuals "suspecting" child abuse
should call the DCF hotline? Or has your position changed?

Regards;

VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
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